Free parenting skills classes for
parents of children aged two to
eight years old are being, offered
at the Oberlin Early Childhood
Center.

The 14 weeks of classes will be
held Tuesdays, Feb. 21 through
May 22 at the childhood center
located at 317 E. College St.

A free-dinner will be served
from 5-5:30 p.m. for participants
and the class is 5:30-7:30 p-m.

The classes are designed to
promote positive parenting
strategies, support children’s
development, and provide strate-
gies in managing children's
behavior.

All participants will receive on-
site child care, dinner, fransporta-
tion assistance if needed, comple-
tion certificates and expanded
network support.

The class is presented by the

Berea Children’s Home and fami-
ly services.

Tt is supported by grants from
the Ohio Children’s Trust Fund,
Lorain County Children and
Families Council, and the Lorain
County Board of Mental Health.

For more information, or to
register, call 440-260-6468. Class
size is limited and registration is -
required.



